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10a NEIGHBOURHOOD RESOURCES AND DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT - SECTION
LEADER (HEALTH DEVELOPMENT) (AN139-2003)

At its meeting of 10th June, 2002, the Personnel and Management Services Committee agreed to the
temporary redesignation of the post of Project leader (The Corner) in order that effective line
management support could be provided for the development of "The Shore".

Given the success of this arrangement and, with the support of The Corner Management Group,
permission is sought to extend these arrangements until 30th June, 2004.

The cost of this proposal inclusive of employer's costs, would be £3,970.  The Council's share of this
cost will be £1,400 in 2003/2004 and £550 in 2004/2005.  This can be met in full from the existing
Partnership funding arrangements.

The Committee's approval is requested.


